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Years 3 and 4 science  

Years 3 and 4 have been learning about 
electricity this half term and this week 

they have been exploring circuits. 

The children were challenged to make a 
complete circuit making the bulb light 
up. It was tricky, but they got there in 

the end!  Well done! 

Nursery Yeti Search 

Nursery children have continued to learn 
about cold places, they have spent time 
searching for the yeti who likes to eat 

spaghetti! They needed to draw maps and 
pack their rucksacks with a warm woolly 

hat and a tin of spaghetti!  

Attendance and Punctuality 

If your child is absent from school due to a medical appointment, proof of this 
is required to mark the absence as authorised. If your child will be arriving 
late (after 8.55am) you must inform the school to ensure they are put down 

for a lunch. If your child does not have a medical appointment they should 
arrive to school on time everyday. This means arriving between 8:45 and 

8:55 when the doors are closed.  
If your child has to enter through the office they will be marked as late.  



Upcoming Events 

Week beginning Monday 7th February: E-Safety Week 

Monday 14th February: Whole school theme week 

Week beginning Monday 21st February: Half term holiday 

Monday 28th February: School re-opens after break 

Hull Active School Sportshall Athletics  

On Tuesday 25th January, 36 children from Years 3, 4 and 5 were chosen to     
represent Southcoates at a Sportshall Athletics competition at the University of 

Hull Sports Centre. This was the first time we have been able to attend and     
participate in an external sporting event in two years. 

 The children took part in a range of track and field events, such as javelin, long 
jump, speed bounce and a range of sprint races. They showed fantastic teamwork, 

determination and respect, towards each other and the event organisers. 

At the end of the competition, the team results were announced. Southcoates were 
awarded Silver for the year 5 team and Bronze for the 3/4 team.  

A fantastic result - well done everyone!    


